
TOWN OF GRANBY
Kellogg Hall

250 State Street
Granby, MA 01033

Telephone: (413) 467-7177 
Fax: (413) 467-2080

Town Administrator: Christopher Martin  

Board of Selectmen: Wayne Tack, Sr., Chairman
Bryan Hauschild, Clerk
Mary McDowell, Member                                                             

  
Board Meeting:                          January 16, 2008 @ 6:30 P.M., 
                                      

                                                                        AGENDA:  
CALL TO ORDER:

APPOINTMENTS:            6:30    Fire Department- Russ Anderson

        7:15    Highway Department- Dave Desrosiers

         8:00    Building Inspector         
   

ADJOURNMENT:



Telephone: (413) 467-7177
Fax: (413) 467-2080

GRANBY BOARD OF SELECTMEN
KELLOGG HALL, ROOM 1

MINUTES OF MEETING January 16, 2008

Members Present: Wayne Tack Sr., Bryan Hauschild, and Mary McDowell 
Christopher Martin, Town Administrator 

Chairman Tack called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M.

Mr. Tack led the meeting with the “Pledge of Alliance”.

Russ Anderson, Fire Chief spoke to the Board on the Fire/Ambulance budget for FY09. 
The Board discussed and asked questions about the FY09 budget. The Board will take 
everything under advisement. 

Donald Demers, Building Inspector-Zoning Enforcement Officer spoke to the Board on 
the Building Inspector budget for FY09. The Board discussed and asked questions about 
the FY09 budget. The Board will take everything under advisement.

David Desrosiers, Fire Chief spoke to the Board on the Fire/Ambulance budget for FY09. 
The Board discussed and asked questions about the FY09 budget. The Board will take 
everything under advisement. 

On a motion by Mr. Hauschild and seconded by Mary McDowell the Board unanimously 
voted to adjourn the meeting at 9:20 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Cathy Leonard
Board of Selectmen’s Secretary


